
 

General Information 

 
The Keller Independent School District offers a secure site for current and former students to request 

records and transcripts. 

All requests for student records / transcripts must be submitted and paid for online. Walk-ins, mail, fax, 

and phone requests are not accepted. 

Per the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) and District policy student records are only released 

to the student or parent/guardian of a student under 18 years of age. 

***If the student is 18 years of age or older, school records will not be released to a parent, guardian, or 

responsible person without the student’s written consent. 

  

Please note the information below: 

• Student record requests will be processed within 3 to 5 business days. Orders may be delayed longer 

than 10 days due to holidays, school breaks, and high-volume months of July, August, January, 

and May 

• Requests are processed on normal business days during normal business hours (Monday – Friday 8:00 

AM to 12:00 PM – 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM) 

•  All transcripts are sent electronically. 

• To receive the requested documents via U.S. Postal Service, you MUST include a note in the "Special 

Instructions" box and provide a valid delivery address. 

• Upload the release from the student. 

• Include all names used by the student 

  

All requests will be checked for accuracy. Any inaccurate information may result in your record not being 

processed. All communication about your order, payment, our progress, and the records delivery will be sent via 

email. 

 

If you have any questions regarding your transcript/record request, please contact the Registrar 

at your campus. 

 

 

 

Click here to order transcript and student records! 

https://kellertx.scriborder.com/applicationCorp

